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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

Reference - TWW/LM 30th June, 1959.

Dear Sirs,

Steamer "JANO"

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of
the 26th instant, and note the arrangements that
have been made to trade this ship beyond the end
of this month.

The case has been considered here, and

' in the circums tances you will be in order in informing

the Owners that the drydocking may be postponed
until the end of August, 1959.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy glerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Tharros Shipping Company Ltd.,
15, Gravel Lane,
IIONDON. E-l ®

00188~ 0628906008



